
OFFICIAL NOTICE
SOUTH ALLEGHENY
SCHOOL DISTRICT

REQUEST FOR
PROPOSALS

Attention: Food Service
Management Companies
The  South  Allegheny  School
District  is  requesting  sealed
proposals  for  school  food
service management services.
The  Food  Service
Management  Company  will
provide management services
according  to  United  States
Department  of  Agriculture
(USDA)  regulations  and
guidelines,  as  well  as  the
Pennsylvania  Department  of
Education  policies  and
guidelines. Specifications and
all  information  pertaining  to
the  sealed  proposal  can  be
obtained  from  the  South
Allegheny  School  District
Business  Office  at
412-675-3033.   The  South
Allegheny  School  District
Board  of  Directors  reserves
the right to accept or reject
any and/or all proposals or to
accept  the  proposal  that  it
finds, in its sole discretion, to
be in the best interest of the
school district. Proposals must
be  submitted  on  or  before
10:00  AM,  prevailing  time,
May 1, 2024 at the following
address:

South Allegheny School
District

2743 Washington Blvd.
McKeesport, PA 15133

Attention: Joseph M. Esper,
Director of Finance and

Operations
Proposals must be in a sealed
envelope  clearly  marked
Proposal  for  Food  Service
Management and also identify
the company. A walk-through
meeting  is  scheduled  for
Monday, April 15, 2024 at 2:00
pm  at  the  South  Allegheny
High School, 2743 Washington
Blvd.,  McKeesport,  PA.
Attendance is mandatory. The
purpose of the meeting is to
review  the  specifications,
clarify  any  questions  and
provide  interested  bidders
with an opportunity  to  walk
through the facilities.

By order of the South
Allegheny School Board

Joseph M. Esper, Director of
Finance and Operations


